
31/10/2019 

MR Ronald Poole 
Stirgess AVE 
Curl Curl NSW 2096 
Ronniepoole51@gmail.com.au 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

My wife and I are totally opposed to the application to hold Cambridge Markets every Sunday 
at the Harbord Bowling Club....we consider this to be an absolute disaster for our (and those 
residents in the direct vicinity of the Bowling Club) well being and sanity! Not to mention the 
negative impact it is going to have on our property value. Is NBC, HBC & Cambridge Markets 
going to compensate us for the total desacration of everything we have built here! How can this 
even be considered and how can anyone think this is fair and just! How can anyone that DOES 
NOT live in ‘this direct area’ and who will NOT have their weekend existence in their home 
destroyed think that they have a right to any comment, let alone one that would be considered! 
The torment that this application has already caused residents Is criminal and we WILL NOT/ 
CANNOT accept this! Shame on the Harbord Bowling Club and shame on the Cambridge 
Markets to inflict this on us!

And even ignoring my intense emotions I have regarding this application....the logistics, and 
workability of this plan is completely ludicrous and so undoable that it beggars believe!

Sincerely Ronald Poole
Stirgess Ave
Curl Curl 

Sent: 31/10/2019 2:53:34 PM
Subject: Online Submission


